
Free School Meals 
 
The government Free School Meal scheme has been provided by Edenred and is 
independent to the scheme run within school during term time.  Parents of pupils entitled 
to free school meals who had prior to 10th July confirmed they wanted to receive a summer 
voucher provided the school with their email address.  Regrettably as this is a government 
scheme the school will not be able to make any changes or assist with queries regarding the 
scheme during the holiday period.  The e-voucher delivery date to your email address is 
20th July.   
 
For further information please go onto the Edenred website 
https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/ 
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